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March 30, 2020

Michael A. Marrs

KLEIN, THORPE AND JENKINS, LTD.
20 N. Wacker Drive, Ste 1660
Chicago, lllinois 60606-2903

Via email: mamarrs@ktjlaw.com

Re: Villages of Hinsdale, Clarendon Hills & Western Springs -
Small Wireless Facilities

Dear Mr. Marrs:

We are in receipt of your letter of March 24, 2020 in which you
responded to the letters Verizon had sent to your clients on March
23, 2020.

Verizon's sole objective in sending the March 23 letters to your
clients was to address the small cell design guidelines that govern
the placement of small wireless facilities in those municipalities. To
that end, we included a memorandum outlining our concerns with
those guidelines and identifying inconsistencies with applicable law.
Verizon has not filed any applications at this time, and our letters
made clear that we are committed to collaborating with
municipalities during this time of uncertainty.

While many Verizon employees are considered essential workers
and will continue to deploy much-needed network assets to enable
our customers to engage in vital communications, we understand
that others may not be in a position to continue working at this time.
We remain open to discussing the design guidelines at your
convenience, whether now or when the current health emergency
subsides.

Sincerely,
#/gz/é /C/‘/&

Angie Frye
Managing Associate General Counsel, Network

cc: Joe Farwell, Manager-Regulatory Real Estate, Verizon



